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Indebted for your trust, we promise to handle it with care.  

 
To: Transfusion Services Managers  
From: Hospital Relations  
Date: February 7, 2023 
Re: Central Texas Phone Network Maintenance February 8 

 
Our phone network service provider will be performing maintenance between the hours 
of 1330 and 1500 on Thursday February 8, 2024, which will affect calls to and from 
the Carter BloodCare Central Texas location. Customers will need to call the 
emergency phone numbers during this time, or place orders via fax or iWeBB. 
 

Central Texas Distribution 

Emergency Phone 254-399-0956 

Emergency Fax 254-741-1768 
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